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Brennan, Kaitlin

From: M. Checa[m_a_checa@yahoo.com]

Sent: Saturday, October 03, 2009 3:32 PM

To: sbcob: Farr, Doreen; SupervisorCarbajal; Centeno, Joseph; Gray, Joni; Wolf, Janet
Subject: Prevent Urban Sprawl & Protect Rich Ag Heritage of Santa Ynez

Hello, Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors.

This is in relation to your upcoming hearing on October 6, 2009. The purpose of this email is to express support for the
overall goal of the plan to preserve the Valley's agricultural and rural character.

I encourage you to support the downzone --less development and subdivision-- alternative for the beautiful community of
the Santa Ynez Valley!

Kind regards,
Miguel Checa
1085 Cramer Road

Carpinteria CA 93013-1817
805-566-0909
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